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Status Report 2 February 15, 2005
Our team has continued working on the project since our last status report.  Since our last status report we have decided on an interface design that we will put to usability testing and the camera controls and mapping subsystems are ready for integration.  There was a problem with the software upgrade that was being done on the robot, so the old software was put back on and we will most likely be testing with that.  At any rate we should be ready for integration and testing this week.
Individual Work
Peri – I have been working on some design changes for the web interface, also did some design testing with some people at work. They all liked the idea of controls being close and being intuitive. I continue to maintain the website. Read the NORRT code, and the middleman, as will be integrating in couple of weeks. Time Spent – 1150 minutes
Mike – I have been working on the middle man server emulation and the middleman command processing commands. Time Spent – 900 mins
Joe - I have continued working on the map class subsystem.  This subsystem is almost completely functional with the exception of a small bug with the zoom in function.  I have been researching the possibility of implementing a mouse over feature which will display information about the current room which the user has his/her mouse pointing at.  Also, by identifying the coordinates of individual rooms, this may allow us to shade in the rooms where the robot is allowed to go.  This subsystem has only been tested with test data, but soon will be integrated into the control applet and tested with real data. Time Spent - 810 minutes
Sean H. - I have continued working on the robot and map class for the mapping subsystem. Joe has taken the lead in coding most of it and I have been reviewing his code and testing it out. More testing will be done once the middle man server is completed and we integrate subsystems. I have also been spending some time studying the NORRT code in order to be familiar with it when it is time to integrate systems. Total time spent - 705 minutes
Sean W. - I have been working on bringing our team’s documentation current.  I have also been reviewing our code, and studying the NORRT code for preparation to take the lead in the testing phase of the project.  I have also begun researching methods of streaming video as I will work with Sean Hogan on incorporating streaming video into the current system. Total Time Spent - 545 minutes
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